Hi John,

Someone who left Divine Unity after | did (around 1996) sent me this email.

The only contribution that | ever made was $100.00 that was supposed to be ‘earmarked’ for the Tengpoche Monastery in Tibet and it's “orphans”.

| questioned the integrity of Devra’s work back then and discovered that her intent was not in alignment with the “Divine”. Her attachment to the end result was unhealthy
and did not serve the whole of the organization.

It saddens me that her intent has not changed. She clearly is a very distorted individual who’s mind and heart are NOT in alignment.

Good luck with your research. | wish for you much success in bringing “light” to this matter.

Nadine Pierro



